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March 31, 2014 

 

 

 

John D Duot 

2012 S 310th St 

Federal Way, WA   98003    

 

Dear John, 

 

Thank you for your application for Fall 2014 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.   

 

The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer 

you admission to the MPA program.  This year, we had the strongest pool of applicants and the most competitive admissions process 

that we have ever had. We believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been admitted in previous years.  

 

If you are still interested in the program, you may apply again next year. Fall 2015 applications will be accepted beginning October 1, 2014, 

with an expected priority application of February 2, 2015. Complete instructions will be available via our MPA “Apply” page at this link:  

http://www.evergreen.edu/mpa/applicationcheck.htm. 

 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Cheryl Simrell King, PhD 

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty 

The Evergreen State College 

http://www.evergreen.edu/mpa/applicationcheck.htm

